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CITY OFFICES TO CLOSE

The City of Big Spring will close all offices, including the Landfill, at 3:00 pm on
Wednesday, December 24™ to begin the Christmas Holidays. City offices will continue
to be closed Thursday, December 25, 2014 and Friday, December 26, 2014 in observance
of the Christmas Holiday. All City Offices will re-open on Monday, December 29, 2014
at 8 am.

The Landfill will re-open on Saturday, December 27, 2014 at 8 am until 5:00 pm.

All City offices, including the Landfill, will also be closed on Thursday, January 1, 2015
for the New Year Holiday. All offices and the landfill, will re-open on
Friday, January 2, 2015 at 8 am.

There will be no sanitation pickups on December 25", December 26" or January 1.

Emergency Services (Police, Fire, and EMS) will continue normal operations.

Emergency Utilities Department will also continue and can be contacted at 264-2392.



